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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/05/2021  16:37:502021/1019/P OBJ Lorraine Fox I am concerned about the height of the ground floor infill blocking the light into our living room. I would like to 

see it lowered.

I am also concerned about the loss of privacy from the proposed glass roof balustrade around the flat roof.

The noise impact of the building work will also affect my business.
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